
Military Mentoring Program 
 

What is it? 

In order to provide an increasingly Veteran-friendly environment for the hundreds of MCC 
students who are serving/who have served in the military (active duty, reserve or Guard), and 
their dependents, the Military Mentoring Program provides a way for military students to 
negotiate the demands and dynamics of civilian university-level study in the hope this will 
increase their completion, transferability and (ultimately) professional success. 

Since serving as a MMP Mentor fulfills contractual advising requirements, consistent, active 
participation in student mentoring, faculty Mentor meetings and event support is expected.  

 

Who is eligible? 

Any tenured, teaching Faculty member who is serving/who has served in the military, or who is a 
military family member, is welcome to apply to become a MMP Mentor.  

Tenured Faculty members who have attended all of the STAR (Supporting Transitioning and 
Returning Service Members) workshops may also be eligible. 

 

How do I apply? 

Simply print and fill out the MMP Mentor application and send it to Prof. Heather Williams in 
the English and Philosophy Department at Brighton.  


